Christ the King College

{Open Evening Z.1.

Year 6 into Year 7 = //1\
Tuesday 23rd September at 6pm

The staff, students and governors of Christ the King College are

\\[/772-

. looking forward to warmly welcoming all Year 6 students and
pfggzggés ;7:’,‘(‘2 g:?g’ their families to our Information and Open Evening in the

lear and are eager Sports Hall on Upper College.

for success”.
Ofsted Inspection, Your visit will include:

March 2014  Welcome talk from the Principal ¢ Tours of all College sites

* Meeting members of staff, including the
Year 6 - 7 Transition Team

» Admissions information  Special Education Needs advice
* Details of Extra-Curricular Activities ¢ Details of Trips and Visits
* Dance, Drama, Music and Sporting Performances

We advise that you arrive in good time for the Principal’s Address
at 6pm. Parking will be available on the Lower College Site.

If you are unable to attend or would like any further information,
please contact Mrs Mandy Holloway, Admissions Officer,
on 537070 or admissions@christ-the-king.iow.sch.uk

v

Relationships are at the heart of
the College and are underpinned
by the Christian ethos.

Students refer to the College as
one group with “everyone
coming together”

Diocesan Inspection Report,
March 2013

Christ the King College

The only joint Church of England and Roman
Catholic Secondary School on the Isle of Wight

Wellington Road, Newport, PO30 5QT
01983 537070 » www.christ-the-king.iow.sch.uk






